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Friday 9th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

[bookmark: _GoBack]Unfortunately this week we had to close our school to year 2 children and staff due to a positive Covid-19 case. These pupils and staff are now self-isolating for 14 days and will return to school on Monday 19th October. I am pleased to see that our year 2 children are busy on Google Classroom taking part in the remote lessons their teachers are providing. If you are in year 2 and don’t have a device to access Google Classroom please phone the school office, we may be able to lend you a chrome book. 

Harvest Festival   
We have still managed to share our Harvest Festival with Reverend Nigel in school this afternoon. Although we very much missed having our year 2 children there to lead the service we were able to display some of their Harvest posters that they have made at home. Year 1, Reception and Nursery have all done a wonderful job performing Harvest poems, rhymes and stories for us to share with you on our school website. Look out for them later today! You will find them under ‘Key Info’ – ‘Christian Distinctiveness’. 
Thank you for your Harvest gifts, these will be shared in our local community next week.  

Parent Phone Calls
Over the next two weeks teachers will be making phone calls to everyone who signed up for a telephone conversation to discuss their child’s progress. This is an opportunity to find out how your child is doing in school and for you to ask any questions. If you have not indicated a time slot for your phone call please phone the school office and this can be arranged. 

Flu Vaccinations
You will have already received a letter asking if you would like your child to have a flu vaccination in school this year. This is offered to all children in Reception through to year 7 and will take place in our school on 2nd November 2020. If you would like your child to receive this nasal vaccination your consent needs to be submitted no later than 18/10/20 at https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent 

Uniform Cupboard
Remember we have a school uniform cupboard in school which is FULL of good quality second hand uniform and is totally free of charge! If there is anything you need please phone the school office and we can give your child the requested items to bring home. 

Once again thank you for your support and understanding during what remains a very difficult time. Remember to follow us on Twitter to see all the great things happening in school. If you have any questions or need support with anything, please do not hesitate to get in touch. We are here to help whenever we can. 

Best Wishes

Mrs Angela Clark
Angela Clark
Head of School
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